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Stakeholder kit  

Upcoming maintenance on St Georges Road 
 

What’s happening 
We’re resurfacing sections of St Georges Road between 

Arthurton Road and Clarke Street, Northcote.  

This maintenance work is necessary to improve the condition of 

the road’s surface to ensure the future safety and reliability of 

the road. 

When to expect us 
Our crews will be working from 18 – 24 June 2019 between 

9pm – 5.30am.  

Where we’re working  
This work involves asphalting sections of the road, including 

traffic management at the following locations: 

 Arthurton Road to Clarke Street (city bound side of the 

road). 

 

 

Map of maintenance works on St Georges Road 

For more information on the location of these works visit 

vicroads.vic.gov.au/maintenance. 

What are the impacts? 
During these maintenance works, there’ll be: 

 closures of St Georges Road 

 detours supported by on-site traffic management  

 a speed reduction to ensure the safety of our work crews 

and motorists 

 medium-high level of noise, vibration and dust from the 

works. 

More information on changes to traffic 

conditions 
During works, there’ll be detours via: 

 Arthurton Road, High Street, Clarke Street and Charles 

Street. 

Digital & social media  
Share our Facebook link below and use the image attached 

and key messages to create your own to communicate these 

works with your stakeholders: 

 https://www.facebook.com/291828937666810/posts/12024

86613267700 

 

https://www.facebook.com/291828937666810/posts/1202486613267700
https://www.facebook.com/291828937666810/posts/1202486613267700

